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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE – 25 OCTOBER 2019 

 
We are due to commence maintenance work on the Water Tower, located at the site Entry 
Garden on Cornwallis Street. 
 
What to expect: 
Scaffolding will be erected and during the first couple of days will be used to check the status 
and review the size / measurements.  Then there will be a pause for approximately 1 week 
then work will resume for another 10 days. 
 
These maintenance works are to ensure the longevity of the tank and include: 

- Clearing of plant life and debris from within the tank 
- Supply and fixing of a strainer over the drain point 
- Supply and fixing of PFC members – for structural stability.  Will not be visible. 
- Minor removal of lead paint to allow for installation of steel beams 
- Preparation and painting of four white poly downpipes 
- Fabrication and attachment of bracket on down pipe including fixing loose stays 
- Minor touch up of paint 
- Clearing soil from base of stand legs 

 
Work duration: 
The work will commence next week and take approximately 3 weeks to complete. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, or if you require more information, please contact 
south.eveleigh@mirvac.com or call 1800 870 549. 
 
Kind regards, Kim 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
Communications and Engagement Manager 
Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Davy Road, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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